November 28, 1938

The regular meeting of the Lancaster Stamp Club was
held in the Y.M.C.A. with 10 members present, and President
Evans Presided.

The Treasurer reported $.74 on hand, dues $.50, auction
$1.77, April-June rent $6.,0C, postage $1.00, leaving a balance
of -$.424, -

At the Reading Exhibition Dr. Arthur Gerhart took First
Award in Foreign. He exhibited "Heligoland."

The certificate for the Cachet used in 1935 will be sent
to the Club in the near future.

The Nominating Committee concists of William Farley,
Ed. Worrest, and Don. Vitmer.

Chester Paes and Dr. Gerhart were reelected to membershipe.

There will be a donation auction for the next meeting,

E. F. Bauer, Secretary



